
 

 

 
 
 
 

2 June 2023 

 
Ixom announces leadership renewal 
 

Melbourne – Ixom announces a senior leadership renewal with the appointment of Mr Bryce 
Wolfe, Ixom’s current Finance Director & Chief Financial Officer (CFO), as Interim Chief 
Executive Officer (CEO) with immediate effect, while an executive search for a new CEO will 
commence. 

 
Mr Wolfe will continue his role as CFO concurrently and replaces Mr David Head as CEO. Mr 
Wolfe joined Ixom as Finance Director & CFO in 2014 when it was a division of Orica 
Australia Pty Ltd. Prior to joining Ixom, he held the positions of Group Deputy CFO at Village 
Roadshow Limited in Melbourne and CFO of Village Roadshow Entertainment Group, which 
saw him work closely with private equity investors in the Los Angeles-based global 
distribution business. Earlier in his career, he was a London-based UK sector head for 
Mergers & Acquisitions at Ernst & Young. 

 
Mr Andrew Larke Chairman of Ixom, said, “On behalf of the Board, I would like to thank David 
for his commitment to Ixom since first joining us on an interim basis in February 2021. During 
his tenure, David has had a strong focus on employees and has led the executive leadership 
team to deliver strong financial results and continued growth for Ixom.”  
 
“Bryce has been a stalwart of the company and we are confident he will continue to grow 
Ixom and deliver on our promises, while we undertake a global executive search for a new 
CEO.” 
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